
 
 

 

 

 

BUFFALO SEWER AUTHORITY 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

Please be advised that the Annual Meeting of the Buffalo Sewer Authority will be held on 

Wednesday July 30th at 9:00 A.M. The Board briefing of the Buffalo Sewer Authority will be held 

at 8:30. The meeting and the briefing can be attended in person in the administrative conference 

room at the Bird Island Treatment Facility, 90 West Ferry St., Buffalo NY.  The meeting can be 

accessed from any telephone using the following information: 

+1 917-933-2166 United States, New York City  

Conference ID: 281 902 460# 

 

This notice is sent to you pursuant to Article 7 of the Public Officers Law.  Such meeting  

is open to the Public.  

 

In recognition of the ongoing construction at the Bird Island Treatment Facility, an abbreviated 

tour will be offered to all attendees at the conclusion of the meeting. Closed-toe, low-sole shoes 

are required to participate in this tour. 

 

Free parking is available on site for all attendees. For public transportation information, please visit  

https://metro.nfta.com/. 

 

Very truly yours, 
 
BUFFALO SEWER AUTHORITY 
 
 
 
Charles Riley 
Executive Secretary 

https://metro.nfta.com/


 

 

 
 

 

MEMORANDUM OF MAILING 
 
 

 
 
I, Charles Riley, of the Buffalo Sewer Authority, did on the 23rd day of July 2025 mail the attached 

notice to the following news media at the address below. 

Mailing was accomplished by sealing said notice in an envelope and depositing the same, with 

postage thereon, fully prepaid, in the mailbox at City Hall. 

 

 
 
NEWS MEDIA 
 
The Buffalo News 
726 Exchange St. 
Buffalo, NY 14210 
 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Charles Riley 
Executive Secretary 


